
The Premier of Saint Lucia to the High Commissioner for Canada

Saint Lucia,
The West Indies.

25th November, 1970.
YOUR EXCELLENCY,

I arn to confirm that the proposais contained in your note No. 258 dated
18th November, 1970, relating to investments in St. Lucia which would further
development of econornic relations between St. Lucia and Canada, and to
guarantees of such investrnents by the Government of Canada through its
agent the Export Developrnent Corporation are acceptable to the Governmrnet
of Saint Lucia.

With renewed assurances of rny Governrnent's esteem.

Yours sincerely,

JOHN COMPTON
Premier

His Excellency G. A. Rau,
Canadian High Commissioner,
Port of Spain,
Trinidad & Tobago


